
 

2018 Phebe Corckran King Memorial Regatta 

Important venue information  

 

1. There is no parking available at Severn Sailing Association (SSA) or 

Annapolis Yacht Club (AYC) for this event.  Street parking in Eastport is free, 

just make sure the curb is not painted red where you park.   

2. SSA has three other sailboat classes racing this weekend and we ask that all 

sailors, parents, and coaches are respectful of the club at its grounds. 

3. As guests, we are welcomed to use the upper porch and upper level of the 

clubhouse.  All regatta activities will take place at SSA, the FJs live at SSA 

and the 420s live at AYC. Please keep the Snack Bar area(below the upper 

deck) free of gear and sailors.   

4. Locker rooms are located on the lower level, inside.  Participants are 

welcome to use these to change in, but please do not leave gear/bags in 

there.  They serve the entire club, see #2.  

5. A filtered water bottle fill/drinking fountain is located outside the locker 

rooms.  We encourage all participants to use this verse bringing disposable 

bottles.  

6. Please put all trash and recyclables into the appropriate cans which are 

located throughout the club grounds.   

7. SSA is an active club.  The members ask that you do not impede the use of 

their boats, or place personal items or sit on boats or trailers.  Along with 

the other fleets racing this weekend, many members will be down working 

on their boats. 

8. There is a “snack bar” located under the deck on the lower level.  It is 

operated by an outside company.  They will be open from 8am to 10am and 

then from 2pm-5pm for normal club operation.  They do have another 



location just a few hundred yards from SSA.  You can order lunches and pick 

them up from the 2nd Street location on both days.  Their website is 

www.breadandbutterkitchen.com.   

9. Check in will be located on the second floor of the SSA club house.  Damage 

deposits will be collected and tech shirts will be available.   

10. A simple continental breakfast is being provided both days.   

11. After sailing on Saturday, we will have a social function for the sailors with 

food and raffle giveaways.  This will start as soon as all the boats are stored 

at the respective clubs.  Sailors must be present to win.   

12. We use the SSA fleet of FJ’s and the AYC fleet of 420’s.  The divisions will 

switch for the second day of sailing.  All sailors should report to SSA 

Saturday and Sunday morning. 

13. The official notice board and station will be located by the hoists at the 

“outer basin”.  This will serve as regatta central.   

14. Rotations will take place inside the outer basin. No rotations of boats 

should occur outside of the basin on the outer side of the docks.  

15. The division not currently sailing will be kept on the dock until notified that 

they can leave.   

16. Please notify Mark Bennett if you would like to schedule Friday practice 

time.  We will do our best to get teams and coaches on the water.  

17. Please provide Mark Bennett with your intended roster.  Names will be 

used to enter into the raffle.  Corrections to your roster should be made 

Saturday morning.  

 

Mark Bennett- MDISA Coordinator, 443-496-0624 

Travis Carlisle- SSA sailing director– 410-263-0071 

Katja Sertl- AYC head coach - 410-263-9279 

Jane Millman AYC Sailing Director - 410-263-9279 

http://www.breadandbutterkitchen.com/

